
Minutes of the Twin Lakes Audubon Society (TLAS) 
 
 
May 10, 2011                            
7 – 9:00pm                         
UMHB York Science Building 
 
23 members present 
 
Upcoming Field Trips discussed: 
Scott Summers gave us a preview of what to expect on the Saturday, May 14th Fort Hood field 
trip. We are to meet at the 7-11 gas station at Willow Springs exit off Hwy 190 at 8am. 
 
Check the Web site for information about the July trip to the Big Bend. 
   
Business:  
 The slate of officers is now complete with Crystal Hammond willing to serve as Vice 
President for two years. A motion was made to vote by acclamation to approve the slate of 
officers, motion was seconded.  
 
 
Finances: no report 
    
 
Thank you letter from the Chihuahuan Desert Research Institute (CDRI).: 
A very eloquent and heartfelt thank you letter was sent to us from the Director of the CDRI. 
Gil read the letter to us, thanking us for the $1,000 donation we made to the CDRI. 
The fire still burns, but life goes on and tour groups of children are returning.  
 
Bird Sightings were shared. 
 
 
Annual May member photo presentation 
 There were over 5 presentations of photos shared with the group. 
            Great photos from all over; local and exotic. 
 
Refreshments and visiting was enjoyed by all.  No host- everyone was requested to bring a 
snack to share. 
 
 
We’ll see everyone in September when meetings resume. 
 
 
We thanked Gil for his years of service as President- well done! 
 
 
            C. Shoop (Secretary) 


